
Life and Work – January 12, 2025; Online Worship 

 

We accept the following donation to the Memorial Fund: 
* In memory of our parents, Nellie and Bill Bishop and our brother, Keith Bishop 
from Karen Bishop and Beverley Wicks (daughters) 
 
We accept the following donation to the Music Fund: 
* In memory of Harvey Weir from the Guitar Group 
 
Phone Upgrade: Just a heads up to everyone. Our phone provider came in to 
upgrade our phones. They are now connected through our internet. This is supposed 
to be a better system but has a wrinkle - if our internet goes down, our phones do as 
well. So, if you are trying to reach the church office and can't get through, just try a 
little bit later, leave a voicemail OR call Rev. James at 709-351-0983. In the 
meantime, we are working with a phone service provider to resolve the issues that 
have arisen since the upgrade. Thank you for your patience. 
 
Upcoming Soup Lunch: On January 19 we are having a soup lunch. 
We are seeking help in 4 tasks: 

• Preparing pots of soup (we need 4 large pots worth) and donating buns  
• Setting up tables and chairs 
• Serving soup and buns 
• Clean-up 

Email Rev. James (james@stjamesuc.org) if you can help. 
This is a monthly event. If you can't help on the 19th, consider a future soup lunch.  
 

We also need an ongoing coordinator of these monthly lunches. If you like planning 
events and coordinating others, then this is the volunteer opportunity for you. Email 
Rev. James if you can help. 
 
AOTS Men's Club: Please be reminded that the next regular meeting of the men’s  
club will be held 12:30 for 1:00 on Wednesday, January 15. New members are always 
welcome. 
 
St. James Calendar: 2025 Calendars are available to purchase. If you wish to buy 
one, please contact the office during regular business hours. The cost is $20. 
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